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Recruit Bright taking a break: A blog 
about the maintenance of this site to 
further improve it. 
 

                                     
 
 

Welcome to the Forem Software’s website. We’re glad you’re here and we look forward to serving 
you in the future! This site is currently undergoing maintenance and updates, but don’t worry! We’ll 
keep you updated as things change around here. 

The System Maintenance will take place with changes on 
the Recruit Bright site. 

The System Maintenance will take place with changes on the site. 

The System Maintenance will take place with changes on the system. 

The System Maintenance will take place with changes on the website. 

 

 



 

FOREM Software 
67, Adarsh Nagar, 4th Cross, Hubli 

KARNATAKA--580 032 

Website:foremsoft.com 

Recruit Bright will conduct routine maintenance to make 
improvements to the system. 

Recruit Bright will conduct routine maintenance to make improvements to the system. This includes: 

• Updating our website’s design and functionality. 
• Ensuring we’re meeting our user experience standards, including accessibility for users who use 

assistive technology. 

Recruit Bright’s website is used by millions of people every day, so it’s important that we provide an 
experience that works for everyone—from recruiters who need quick access to information about 
job opportunities at their company, through candidates looking for their next opportunity and 
beyond. 

Keep yourself updated by visiting us on our website and social media 
accounts. 

• Visit our website and social media accounts. 
• Follow us on social media accounts. 
• Visit the blog, which is updated regularly with new content and features that you can use to improve 

your recruitment strategy. 

Recruit Bright is improving! More updates will be sent by the team. 

We are improving our system to provide better support for the users. With this new update, we will 
send all updates to all users in a timely manner. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may have been caused due to this downtime and will try to 
minimize it as much as possible in future updates. 

We hope you have enjoyed this blog post! If you have any questions, please contact us at 
support@recruitbright.in 
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